
Dear Preschool Parents:  

 

Valentine’s Day is on Tuesday, February 14th.  This year we will give out cards to all the 

preschool kids.  We have kids here 3 days, 2 days and 5 days per week.  Some are here all day – 

some half day.  It gets complicated to have a party.  So here is our plan.  

 

We will have a Valentine’s Day party on Monday the 13th during the a.m. class and also during 

the p.m. class.  On Tuesday the 14th we will have the party during the a.m. class. This should 

cover all the kids. Please bring a card for all the kids.  If you want to bring a treat bag just bring 

for the kids in your child’s class.  Please feel free to bring a special snack the day of your child’s 

party if you wish.   

 

Below you will find a list of all the kids.  

Boys   Girls 

Logan   Journiee 

Keaton   Judea 

Noah   Lennox 

Mason   Londyn 

Eli   Siri 

Trip   Diana 

Bennett  Laila 

Kaiden   Harlie 

Owen   Makayla 

Cohen   Jacklyn 

 

Contact Teacher Kathy if you have any questions.  


